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Trent University: Offer of Admission

From admissions@trentu.ca <admissions@trentu.ca>

Date Thu 2024-03-21 10:02 AM

To rhianna.paul@hotmail.com <rhianna.paul@hotmail.com>

March 21, 2024

Rhianna K. Paul
267 Mary Street North
Oshawa ON L1G 5C6

Dear Rhianna, Student Number: 0845553

I am delighted to share the news that you have been accepted to Trent University. Let me be the first to congratulate you
on your offer of admission to the Trent/Fleming School of Nursing Bachelor of Science in Nursing Compressed Program
starting September 2024 for Full Time studies at our Peterborough Campus.

I hope you will take in this moment of accomplishment. After all, it is your academic performance and record of
achievement that have led to this milestone. That is why it is a particular pleasure to share that you are tracking towards
an entrance scholarship, starting with $1,000 in your first year and renewable up to four years as long as you are
studying at Trent, for a potential scholarship total of $4,000.
Should your average increase between now and the end of the year, your scholarship amount could increase.

Your offer will expire on April 30, 2024.

If you have conditions attached to your offer (below) these must be met by August 16, 2024.

At the Trent/Fleming School of Nursing, we take pride in preparing our students for success in the nursing profession.
Within this program, you will benefit from state-of-the-art clinical simulation facilities and access to leading professors
and faculty. At the School, we pride ourselves on our unique focus on social justice and political advocacy as well as an
innovative curriculum with five key focus areas. We develop practitioners as advocates, critical thinkers and nurses who
can lead social change.

I invite you to visit trentu.ca/trentubound where you will find helpful information related to your scholarships,
important next steps like accepting your offer - even ways to connect with future classmates.

Once again, Rhianna, congratulations on joining the outstanding, close-knit community of scholars at Trent. We are
dedicated to helping you reach your highest potential academically and ensuring you have an extraordinary time along
the way. If there is any way in which we may be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to get in touch with our
admissions team at admissions@trentu.ca or 1-888-739-8885.

I hope to have a chance to meet you on campus.

Sincerely,

Dr. Michael Khan
Vice-President Academic and Provost

_____________________________________________________________________
Conditions of Admission
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This offer of admission is conditional upon successful completion of your current studies with an average of 70% or
better, and receipt of your final transcript. Please note, in order to register at Trent, this information must be
received in the Office of the Registrar as soon as possible.

Nurses and nursing students deal with patients/clients who have low immune system functioning or may have
infectious diseases. To protect nursing students and patients from harm, all students must meet non-academic
requirements (NARS) to be registered in and enter clinical practice. Your NARs are updated on an ongoing basis
while enrolled in the program. Annual certifications and renewals include TB testing, CPR, and Vulnerable Sector
Screening police check. Biannual certifications and renewal are N95 mask fit testing and chest X-ray for those who
cannot complete TB testing.

NARs for first-year students also include completing the Communicable disease form, proof of COVID-19
vaccination and boosters, IPAC modules, and additional in-house documentation. The deadline for NARs first-year
completion and verification with Synergy Verified is November 15, 2024.

We strongly recommend you meet with your primary care provider (physician, NP) to complete the Immunization
and Communicable Disease Form and have your TB test done during the summer before you come to Trent. The
Immunization and Communicable Disease form is available on the Trent Nursing website and following this link.
https://www.trentu.ca/nursingorientation/non-academic-requirements/forms.

Applicants that accept an offer of admission will receive detailed instructions about submitting their NARs at the
summer orientation.
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